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Friday 13th November 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Firstly, my apologies that there is no newsletter this week – but we’ve all been 
rather busy! 
 
I would like to thank the parents and guardians of Year 5 and Year 6 for their 
prompt response when we had to close their bubbles this week.  Year 6 have 
had their first full day on Teams learning today which has been a great 
success.  Miss Norman is looking forward to seeing all of Year 5 online on 
Monday. 
 
We can assure you that we are taking all social distance and cleaning 
precautions as recommended by public health.  Therefore it is incredibly 
unfortunate that two bubbles had to close this week due to two unrelated 
cases. 
 
With regards to next week, although I am self-isolating at home, I am still 
deputising for Mrs Clarkson whilst she is not at school.  Please contact school 
as usual and the Office will pass on any messages to me at home.  If I need to 
call you from home, this will be displayed as « private number » - please bear 
this in mind for the next week. 
 
 
With Many thanks for your continued support 
 
 
Miss McCracken 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
Shade Primary School 
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